
 

 

 

1 June 2022 

Dear Glyn, 

Thank you for your letter regarding the emergency measures taken by the European 
Commission.  

The Committee shares farmers’ concerns about increased input costs and has also been 
monitoring the EC’s announcements. I also agree that discussions on, and co-production 
of, policy with farmers and the wider industry are important, especially in these uncertain 
times. Members are planning to raise these issues with the Minister in our next meeting 
with her on the 15th of June. 

Kind regards, 

Paul Davies MS 
Chair: Economy, Trade and Rural Affairs Committee 
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